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Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to welcome your child to the Home Economics Department where practical food and fabric 
work will be undertaken. With the current COVID restrictions in place it has been necessary for us to delay starting practical 
cookery until we had appropriate risk assessments and PPE in place to ensure your child can cook safely. At present it is possible 
for us to teach practical cookery.  
 
To help contribute towards the cost of food all pupils are required to make a payment which we have reduced this session to 
reflect the time missed at the beginning. Your child has received a letter detailing the process for making payments via ParentPay, 
should you require another copy of this letter this can be obtained from the school office.  
 
ParentPay is the only method of payment accepted. Please see the details below for your child’s specific year group, payments 
vary dependant on the amount of practical cookery undertaken. Payments can be made in full or instalments.  
 

 S1 pupils - £20  
 S2 Pupils - £20  
 S3 Pupils - £30  
 Practical Cookery : £40 
 Practical Cake Craft: £50 

 
In food lessons, pupils will be given instruction in the safe handling of all equipment e.g. knives, cookers, electrical equipment 
including sewing machines and kitchen appliances. They are also made aware of the importance of food hygiene and safety. Any 
food that your child brings home will have been chilled to keep it at a safe temperature. Food that is to be eaten hot should be 
cooked in a microwave or oven until it is piping hot all the way through.  
 
Please encourage your child to bring food home for you to sample. 
 
It is important that we are made aware of any special requirements your child may have e.g. vegetarian or food allergy. Please 
can you contact the school office if your child is vegetarian or is unable to eat/touch foods because of an allergy. 
 
Do not hesitate to contact me to discuss any concerns you.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Hayley Ross 
Principal Teacher 
Health & Food Technology  


